
 
From: karen taylor   
Sent: February 25, 2025 11:47 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
 
Subject: GIC AGENDA OF FEBRUARY 26th 
 

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 

I have lived in Upper Stoney near the GFL landfill for approx 45 years. 
 
When it was the taro dump it was pretty much unnoticeable except for the odd odor, but 
they would fix it immediately.  
 
Now that GFL is in control of the landfill there has been CONTINUOUS odors for 
years.  It's so bad I cannot sit outside and enjoy my backyard in the warmer months. Not 
only is the GFL landfill hideous to look at but the odors that are emitted from this 
property are beyond disgusting.  Not only are the smells relevant to the summer months 
but they continue all winter long as well. When I run errands in my beautiful 
neighborhood all I can smell is the terrible stench. Not to mention the filth of 1st rd when 
the trucks are pulling whatever chemicals etc out of there and now we are driving 
through it and bringing it to our homes. 
 
When is this going to end? It seems that there are no rules for this landfill no matter 
what we the taxpayers have to say about it. 
 
This landfill should be permanently closed if they cannot abide by any environmental 
rules and regulations.  
 
Thank you for listening.  
 
Karen Taylor  
  
Stoney Creek,  Ontario 
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